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SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (A45 Coventry Road, Solihull) 

 (Temporary Speed Limit) Order 2012 
 
THE COUNCIL GIVES NOTICE that it intends to make the above Order under Sections 14 and 15 
of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) 
Act 1991), being satisfied that traffic should be restricted or prohibited by reason of works that are 
proposed on or near to the road(s). 

It will be necessary to reduce the speed limit along the A45 Coventry Road from 60mph to 40mph in 
the following locations: 

• On the A45 Coventry Road mainline in an eastbound direction from a point approximately 
175m to the east of the junction with Damson Parkway (the point at which the existing 60mph 
speed limit commences) for a distance of approximately 2.2km. 

• On the A45 Coventry Road mainline in a westbound direction from a point approximately 
320m to the west of the A45 Coventry Road Westbound Exit Slip for a distance of 
approximately 1.85km (to the point at which the existing 40mph speed limit commences). 

• On the A45 Coventry Road Eastbound Entry Slip for its entire length. 

• On the A45 Coventry Road Eastbound Exit Slip from the A45 Coventry Road mainline for a 
distance of approximately 40m (to the point at which the existing 40mph speed limit 
commences). 

• On the A45 Coventry Road Westbound Entry Slip for its entire length. 

The temporary speed limit change will be required from 00:00hrs on 14th September 2012 for a 
period of 18 months or until the said works are completed, whichever the sooner. Access for the 
emergency services will remain unchanged during the period the temporary speed limit is in force. 
For further information contact James Keane, Volker Fitzpatrick, Tel: 07769 363744. 

 
MARK ROGERS 
Chief Executive 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
 
7 September 2012 

 


